
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
WALKING HOME ALONE AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY 
 
As we know, arrangements for collecting your children at the end of the school day can vary from time to time and 
kindly ask that when there is a change in these circumstances, you inform the class teacher as soon as possible. In an 
unforeseen situation, please telephone the school office to ensure that information about who is collecting your child 
that day can be passed to their class teacher.  
 
In Key Stage Two, we recognise that children are becoming more independent and may wish to walk home alone or 
meet you at a point outside of school to then travel home together.  Therefore, we request that written notification is 
provided, should you wish your child to walk home alone at the end of the day on a regular basis. This is to ensure 
that there is clarity between the child, the parents/carers and the school as we release them at home time. 
 
Please fill in and return the form below to permit your child to leave school without an adult.  Where children attend 
after school clubs, please ensure club leaders are also clear that you are happy for your child to walk home alone.   
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

                       
Lindsay Fry    Kerry Parker 
Headteacher, Pound Pill   Headteacher, Broadwood 

 

 
Written Permission for Walking Home Alone from School 

 
I …………………………………………….………………..…………..…….. (Parent/Carer) give permission for my child  
 
………………………………………………… in class ..……… to walk home alone at the end of the school day.  
 
This is an arrangement for …………………………………... (please specify - e.g every Monday, every day etc). 
  
Should these arrangements change, I will inform the school. I understand that this written permission only applies to 
the arrangements specified above, at the end of the school day. 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………….. Date:  ………………………………………… 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


